Charlie Gildehaus
Alexandria, VA
LD 676

Dear Maine,

As a frequent visitor to state and believer in preservation of railroads for transporting
goods and passengers, please do not remove the Mountain Branch for trail use.

Please support Conway Scenic Railroad's proposal to operate the railroad for
transportation purposes for a cleaner and more efficient Maine.

Or get both parties to agree to a rail and trail use of branch.
Regards,
Charlie



